
          

              

        

 

 

 
 

 
THE NEXT RED FLAG DATE IS THURSDAY 

3RD OCTOBER 
 

ALL FITNESS CLASSES AND SPORT 
BOOKINGS WILL BE CANCELLED DUE TO 

COLLEGE COMMITMENTS 
 

THE FITNESS SUITE AND WEIGHTS ROOM 
WILL BE OPEN AS NORMAL 

 
 

We apologise for any 
inconvenience caused 


